
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

NIGHT WORKS 
Hester Avenue, Clarkson 
Continuing until December 18 2015 
 

 

Night works will continue to be undertaken intermittently 
between 7pm to 5am, Monday to Friday until Friday 
December 18 2015. 

These works will establish the project site along Hester 
Avenue.  

Noise impacts will be minimised where possible. 

WORK LOCATION  

Works will be undertaken at various locations along Hester 
Avenue between Ridgewood Boulevard and Wanneroo 
Road.  

TRAFFIC IMPACT 

Traffic travelling in both directions on Hester Avenue 
between Connolly Drive and Wanneroo Road will 
experience short delays. 

Lane closures will be in place in both directions and the 
speed limit will be reduced to 40km/hr during these works. 

Signage will be in place to guide road users through the 
works. 

Road users are encouraged to plan ahead and allow extra 
time. 

WORK ACTIVITIES 

Night works will include: 

• Installation and removal of traffic management; 

• Removal of street lighting;  

• Laying asphalt and linemarking; and 

• Installation of temporary teel barriers along verges. 

CONTACT US 

For all queries please call 1800 883 402 or email 
MFEenquiries@leicon.com.au. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Reference: MFE-CORR-0034 


